
 

 

2020 Senior Cap and Gown 
Photo-Op and Staff Farewell 

Celebrating our Graduating Seniors 

On Thursday, June 11th, 2020, our Seniors are invited to come to the parking lot of the 
campus at 201 N. Douglas Street during which time members of their school staff will 
be present to bid them “Farewell!”. The graduates who wish to participate in this event 
will also be provided with an opportunity to have a professional picture taken on a 
decorated stage wearing their cap and gown!  In order to keep the risk of exposure to 
COVID-19 to a minimum and promote the safety of all the participants involved, 
everyone will be asked to follow the Protocol and guidelines established by the Los 
Angeles County Department of Public Health for this type of event: 

1. One fully enclosed motorized vehicle per graduate will be permitted to enter the 
parking lot whose occupants include the graduate and members of the same 
household, not to exceed the maximum number of passengers the vehicle can 
legally hold, and wearing their seatbelts.  With the exception of the graduate 
stepping out to take the picture on the stage, all other occupants must remain in 
the vehicle during the entirety of the event.  Only authorized Da Vinci staff and 
personnel assisting with this event can be present outside of their vehicles. 

a. An enclosed vehicle does not include a motorcycle, a convertible with the 
top open, a vehicle with no doors, or a bicycle. 

b. Oversized vehicles such as busses or RV’s will not be allowed to 
participate. 

 



 
 

2. During the entirety of the event, everyone must adhere to Face Covering and 
Social Distancing Requirements.  For this event, if any of the windows of the 
vehicle are rolled down, all participants in the vehicle must be wearing a face 
covering. 

3. Participants must remain in their own vehicles during this event and cannot 
change vehicles at any time. 

4. Seniors are reminded to bring their diploma cover if they wish to include it in the 
picture.   

5. No sale of any items or food will be permitted during this event. 
6. Digital photos will be available for free to families and will be found at the 

following links: 
 

Extension:  
https://staceelianna.smugmug.com/DaVinciSchools/DVX/2020-Gradua

tion/ 

 
Communications: 
https://staceelianna.smugmug.com/DaVinciSchools/Da-Vinci-Communications/
2020-Graduation 
 
Science: 
https://staceelianna.smugmug.com/DaVinciSchools/Da-Vinci-Science/2020-Gra
duation 
 
Design: 
https://staceelianna.smugmug.com/DaVinciSchools/Da-Vinci-Design/2020-Grad
uation 

Schedule 

The event will take place for each school as follows: 

Da Vinci Extension - ​11:00 - 11:30 

Da Vinci Communications​ - 12:00 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. 
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Da Vinci Science​ - 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Da Vinci Design​ - 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 

Participants may arrive at any time during the scheduled hours indicated for their 
respective school. 

Questions 
If you have any questions regarding this event, please contact your school’s front office 
or call (310) 725-5800, extension 1208.  Thank you and we look forward to seeing you 
then!   
 

CONGRATULATIONS CLASS OF 2020 ! 
 

 

 


